
 

 

WELCOME TO 

GOOD SHEPHERD ACADEMY 
 

It is with great pride that the members of the 

GSA Musical Theatre Club present their 

performance of 
 

The Wizard of Oz 
Young Performers Edition 

 

Once again Good Shepherd Academy is proud to 

present an outstanding musical production . . . The 

Wizard of Oz. 

 
For the past few months Mrs. Serio, Mrs. Alfano, and 

Ms. Russomanno have been directing, collecting, 

building, and even prodding, at times, the budding 

actresses and actors to present for you this magnificent 

production that you will enjoy this evening/afternoon.  

Thank you to our wonderful teachers and students! 

 
Join me in congratulating our talented students, 

directors and parents for all their time and effort to 

make this production a great success! 

 

 

“Break a Leg” 

 

Sr. Jane Feltz, MPF 

Principal 


